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ANSWER:

How many customer accounts does the City of Portsmouth have in: (a)
Durham; (b) Madbury; and (c) Dover?

We understand that the City of Portsmouth’s service in (a) Durham and (c)
Dover is a limited number of customers (less than 5) that owned property
adjacent to the City’s water line from Madbury to Portsmouth. However,
in the Town of Madbury (b), Portsmouth serves several customers
including one or more private residence(s) and an association of
approximately 60 mobile homes.

In addition to those customers referenced above, we understand that the
City of Portsmouth directly serves or provides water to the towns of
Newington (including the Pease Development Authority), New Castle and
approximately 485 customers in Greenland (primarily from wells located
in Greenland), as well as a limited area in Rye, New Hampshire.
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